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This issue has been specifically dedicated to the 3rd Annual International Conference of the Pan Asian
Academy of Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery that was held from 22nd to 24th February, 2013, in
Mumbai, India. The meeting was an academic fest, with numerous speakers from across the globe sharing
their views on the topic. Due to the vast amount of rich original work displayed at the meet, we decided to
dedicate this issue to some of the works that were outstanding. This compilation contains a few of such
above-mentioned articles. Because of numerous constraints, it was not possible to include all of the
works discussed.

There has been a vast recent influx of facial plastic and reconstructive work in the field of
otorhinolaryngology and head and neck surgery, and a mutually beneficial sharing of ideas between ENT
and plastic surgeons. We are now in an era of the ever-expanding horizons of ENT, and facial plastic is one
such aspect that is being increasingly practiced by our colleagues.

We are lucky and proud to be living in a time, where our field of work is expanding its scope and
sharing common space with other faculties, such as plastic surgery, neurosurgery, ophthalmic surgery,
oncosurgery and so forth; the opportunities are immense—it is up to us to make the best of them!
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